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TERMINATION OF PROVIDER AGREEMENT 
 

In accordance with Section V, subsection A, of the AutoCAT and WCSF 
Provider Agreements cited below, the Pennsylvania Department of Aging 
hereby notifies all enrolled AutoCAT and/or WCSF Providers that their 
AutoCAT and WCSF Provider Agreements are terminated effective Sunday, 
March 31, 2019. 
  

V. TERMINATION OF AGREEMENT 

 

A.  This Agreement may be terminated by either party upon thirty (30) days advance 

     written notice or upon such notice as permitted by law or regulation to the other party. 

 

 
All AutoCAT and WCSF providers are being sent written notice of this 
termination in accordance with the terms of their AutoCAT and WCSF 
Provider Agreements. 

 
 

Effective April 1, 2019, no AutoCAT and/or WCSF claims should be 
submitted to PACE. 
 
AutoCAT and WCSF have partnered with TriSTAR and their Pharmacy Benefits 
Manager, Optum Rx, to handle all prescription needs for their claimants. If you are 
currently filling prescriptions for AutoCAT and/or WCSF claimants, you will need to 
submit all bills electronically to Optum Rx using the information below:  
 

Optum Rx Bin --  004261 
 

Optum Rx PCN --  CAL 
 

Rx Group # --  No Group needed 
 
Member ID --  Unique ID, provided on card 
 
 

If you are not part of the Optum Rx network and would like to be included in their 
pharmacy network, please call Optum Rx (TMESYS Helpdesk) at 1-800-964-2531. 
 


